
Unions secure new agreements across public 
sector

 Denmark 

A major conflict across the public sector was avoided as trade unions negotiated 
new agreements covering state, local and regional government workers. Some 
elements of the agreements are the same with an overall package worth 8.1% over 
three years. This figure includes a basic increase for all workers but also elements 
directly specifically at low paid workers and jobs predominantly done by women. An 
important element is the change in the rules linking pay developments to those in 
the public sector with the guarantee now that pay will move fully in parallel rather 
than only guaranteeing a part of the private sector increase.
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